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HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership invites you 

to our upcoming virtual Open House on Thursday, December 21 at 7PM ET.   
 

Join us to learn more about the value of an HJI degree and our programs of 

study. Steven Boyd, HJI Dean of Enrollment Management & Student Life will  



 

 

 

 

welcome everyone, and Dr. Thomas Walsh, HJI President, will act as Host. 

 

Dr. Thomas Ward, HJI Provost, will share on the topic, "Why Does Having an 
Accredited Degree Matter?” Current students, Barbara Robertson and Ray 
Lipowcan, will dialogue with Dr. Walsh and share their experiences and 

insights into the benefits of studying at HJI. Audience members will also have 

the opportunity for Q&A with HJI staff and students. Audience members will 

have the opportunity for Q&A with HJI staff and students.  

 

Please extend an invite to those who may be interested in joining. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

  

Register Here  
 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 
 



Open House - Why Does Having an Accredited Degree
Matter?

Meeting Registration

First Name* Last Name*

Email Address*

Information you provide when registering will be shared with the account owner and host and can be
used and shared by them in accordance with their Terms and Privacy Policy.

Date & Time Dec 21, 2023 05:00 PM  in 

Mountain Time (US and Canada)

First Name Last Name

join@company.com

Register
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